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Docket No. 050902-WS - Application to transfer assets and Certificate Nos. 590-W and 508-5 in Polk County 
from Lake Haven Utility Associates, Ltd., d/b/a Lake Wales Utility Company to Gold Coast Utility Corp. 

Issue 1 : Should the transfer of the Lake Wales facilities to Gold Coast be approved? 
Recommendation: Yes. The transfer of the Lake Wales facilities and Certificate Nos. 590-W and 508-S to 
Gold Coast is in the public interest and should be approved effective the date of the Commission’s vote. Gold 
Coast should be responsible for the 2005 Annual Report and future regulatory assessment fees and Annual 
Reports. The temtory being transferred is described in Attachment A of staffs March 23,2006 memorandum. 

P 
Issue 2: Should the Lake Wales rates and charges be continued by Gold Coast? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Lake Wales rates and charges should be continued by Gold Coast, pursuant to 
Rule 25-9.044( I), Florida Administrative Code, until authorized to change by the Commission in a subsequent 
proceeding. The tariffs reflecting the transfer should become effective on or after the stamped approval date, 
pursuant to Rule 25-30.0475, Florida Administrative Code. 
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Issue 3: Should a revised meter installation fee and late payment fee be approved? 
Recommendation: Yes. The proposed meter installation fee of $170.00 and the late payment fee of $5.00 are 
reasonable and should be approved. The recommended charges are shown on Attachment C of staffs 
memorandum. Within 10 days of the date of Commission vote, the utility should file a proposed notice of the 
Commission-approved charges for staffs review. Within 10 days of staff approval, the utility should provide 
the notice to all customers and any person who has requested or has been provided an estimate for service 
within 12 months prior to Commission vote. Within 10 days after the notice is given, the utility should file a 
statement confirming that the notice has been given. The tariff sheets reflecting these charges should become 
effective on or after the stamped approval date, pursuant to Rule 25-30.475, Florida Administrative Code. 

P 
Issue 4: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: Yes. If no timely protest is filed to the proposed agency action issue, the Order will 
become final upon the issuance of a Consummating Order and the docket should be closed. 


